Fremont Township Minutes
July 10, 2025

The regular meeting for the Fremont Twp. Board of Trustees was held on July 10, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. at the Fremont
Township Hall.

Board members present: M. Blatt, A. Prill, R. Curell, C. Franzel and B. Blatt. Absent: None.
Guests: Theresa Bristol-Miller, Greg Eggert, Gail Prill, Terry Blackmer, and Michael Humphries (Mid Thumb
Materials).

MINUTES:
Motion made by B. Blatt seconded by R. Curell to approve the June 12, 2025, regular meeting minutes as presented
— motion carried.

BILLS:
Motion to pay the bills as presented made by C. Franzel, seconded by A. Prill - motion carried.

PUBLIC COMMENTS: None

CLERK REPORT:

Zoning Report - In June he issued no citations or permits. He did issue a letter to an address on Brown Road
regarding blight and has given them until July 14" to cleanup. He also fielded multiple calls and emails. He spoke
with a couple people regarding issues that will require Zoning Board of Appeals once applications are submitted.
Fire Assessment — A. Prill stated that the notice has been sent to the newspapers for publication and will be in the
mail within the week to all property owners for the special meeting to be held on August 14 at 7:30 pm.

TREASURER REPORT:
Treasurer balance as of June 30, 2025, was $373,830.83. Motion to accept the treasurer’s report made by B. Blatt,
seconded by R. Curell - motion carried.

SUPERVISOR REPORT:

Cemetery Report — The caretaker was able to get all the storm damaged trees cleaned up as well as the trees
damaged at the Township Hall. M. Blatt stated that he would like to thank Zach for getting all this cleanup done in
such a timely fashion.

Road Report — M. Blatt stated that the roadside mowing should begin this next week. The mower is a little behind
schedule because of all the rain we have been getting.

NEW BUSINESS:

A. Prill stated that H. Wymore wanted to request that the Board approve to pay the Sexton to help them set some
headstones that have fallen over. The Sexton said he would charge $75 per hour and H. Wymore stated that it
shouldn’t take more than one day to complete. R. Curell asked if the headstones were in the old cemetery and A.
Prill stated that she was not sure but they have been working on the historical markers so it should be in the old
cemetery. The Board decided to table this until we can get more information.

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

All meetings are held the second Thursday of every month at the Fremont Township Hall located at 4850 Mertz
Road (M-24) at 7:00 p.m. All public is welcome to attend.

Amy Prill
Fremont Township Clerk.



